	Lisbon Updates from Mrs. Anoff
 

	Monday, May 18, 2020
We are SO VERY PROUD of the hard work our Lisbon students are showing during distant learning!  Thank you to all our Lisbon staff for keeping students engaged and for working so hard!  We also truly appreciate of our partnership with all our families.

Scheduling Adjustments for Week of May 25, 2020
Howard County Public School System schools and offices will be closed on Monday, May 25, 2020 in observance of Memorial Day. Distance learning schedules will be adjusted for the week to accommodate this school closure day. Detailed scheduling information for all grade levels are provided online.

Calendar Update
All four inclement weather make up days identified on the school calendar have been used, plus two additional days. HCPSS will apply for a waiver of five days with the Maryland State Department of Education. If the waiver is granted, which we fully anticipate it will be, the last day of school for students will be Tuesday, June 23, 2020. We will update families and provide last day scheduling information as soon as the final decision is announced. 

How Can I Check To See If My Child Has Submitted An Assignment in Canvas?
Click on the link below to watch a video to learn how to check what your child has submitted each week. Link: Video Showing Parents How to Check for Submission in Canvas

5th Grade 
For our fifth graders, this is usually a time filled with celebration and anticipation of a new chapter in the lives of these students. The current situation does not allow for a traditional closing ceremony. Mrs. Anoff is collaborating with the fifth-grade team to plan for a reasonable way to recognize our fifth graders.  Stay tuned for more information coming soon.  

Field Trip Refunds
HCPSS continues to work with our vendors to attempt to secure refunds for canceled field trips. Any funds recovered will be disbursed to families as soon as possible; however, HCPSS will be unable to process refunds until school buildings reopen. Details are provided online.

Measures of Academic Progress (MAP) Winter Home Reports
Home reports for students in grades 1-8 who participated in the February MAP assessment have been posted in Synergy. Find more information including steps for viewing/downloading reports. 
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